Donna Wolske, Mary Lynn, Joan Carlson, Dee
Hechler, Linda Lenkaitis, and Cail Vartiak. Our
new Little Sister Pledges are Gloria Colean, Dorthy
Drolet, Peggy McGreevy, Mary Jo Quane, April
Volk, and Mary Willworth. We look forward to
a great year with these girls in our Little Sisters
program.

We are proud to announce the engagement of
Richard Figura to Pat Jones of Pekin, Ill., and
the engagement of Steve Sheffer to Chris Taylor
of Evanston. We wish good luck to these Brothers
and also to James Bail who recently married
Linda Bath of Oak Lawn, Ill. Two of our Brothers
have become pinned. Lou Matusiak is pinned to
Peggy Siler of Urbana and Neal Shoger is pinned
to Lynn Towle of Villa Park. With graduation
behind them, we will miss having two Brothers
in our House, Brothers Ron Singleton of Rossville
and Ted Dost of Chicago, both in Commerce.

With the basketball season over, our eyes are
turned to the bowling lanes and to the softball
diamonds. Our top five bowlers will represent
Alpha Chi Rho in the Interfraternity League this
spring. We hope to better the fine finish we had
last spring when we finished fifth out of 57 Houses.
Co-rec. softball promises to be a real blast, but
don’t look for too many “blasts” from our hitters,
who will be batting “wrong handed.”

In closing, I want to wish good luck to our
Alpha Phi Chapter this semester and in the soft-
ball game which will be held at the annual Alpha
Phi-Phi Kappa Blast this May, midway between
Champaign and West Lafayette.

Vic ENCHELMAYER



